
 

Dear Parents/Carers  

We would like to invite you to our Coffee Morning  

 

 

 

Date: Tuesday 28th June 

Time: 9.30am – 11:00am 

At: College Park School 

Come along and join us for this practical and useful session with Tanja 

(Assistant Head) and Effy (Blue class teacher) who will be sharng advice and 

important  information on how to support your children’s behaviour and 

emotional regulation . 

We will also have some other resources and information relating to 

emotional regulation in general that you can take home and share. 

All welcome and we look forward to seeing you! 

 


